PRINCIPAL’S
MESSAGE:

Dear Parents, Students and T eachers,

Our last newsletter for T erm 3. School will resume on Tuesday 6 ™ October.

Last Friday we had a pupil free day and the staff took part in professional
learning around the Creative Arts Syllabus. We also took time to analyse our NAPLAN

results in Literacy and Numeracy. It was a very successful day as we celebrated our efforts

and discovered new ways to enhance our classroom teaching. Our than ks to Ms Garzaniti
who led the day.

This week we are looking forward to our walkathon. Lots of children have already brought

in their money and we are hoping the weather will be fine. Just a reminder that the children
need to have hats and sensible walkin g shoes. They have been asked to dress as their
favourite sportsperson. We will begin walking between 9.00 and 9.30am and we hope to

finish at 1.00pm. If you choose to take you r child home early, it is important to see their
class teacher. Parents are welco me to attend on the day. The canteen will be closed to all
lunch orders so if children have not pre  -ordered a meal deal they will need to bring their
own recess and lunch. Inweek 2 Term 4, a fter the holidays we will be drawing pr  izes for
the walkathon . This will give the children the chance to bring in their sponsorship money.
The work on our playground will be partially completed in the holidays and the finishing
touches will happen in the weeks following.

This week also many of our stage 3 students will partic  ipate in Confirmation. We wish them
well as they acknowledge the Holy Spirit in their lives.

Our congratulations this week to our Year 5 Debating team. Last week they won the Grand
Final of the Delany Cup Debating Series. This is the first year we have en tered the
competition and it was a great effort to win. | was most pleased with our team when,
without hesitating, they congratulated the other teams in the competition. More information
can be found on our website.

Next term the children will move to sum mer uniform . Please take time to review the
guidelines for uniform, particularly with running shoes and haircuts. The guidelines are in
the Parent Handbook on our website.



| would like to take this opportunity to thank our parents and teachers for a very successful
term. Our success is measured certainly in our academic achievements but also in the way
our community works together to offer an education that includes Gospel values and

citizenship. Our celebrations of dodéMassestasd Day al
whole school liturgies;  our sporting and musical achievements; the support that we hav e

given to our families in need and the way that parents and teachers work together, all

reflect the culture of a community that values education and the wellbeing of its children.

Have a great holiday.

Michael Hopley
Principal

LIBRARY NEWS

The library staff would like to give a very big thank you to the following families that donated books
from the Scholastic Book Fair -

The Fehir Family

The Mifsud Family
The Bright Family
The Hammond Family
The Hodder Family
The Dib Family

The Hackett Family
The Brown Family

We really appreciate your generosity. The children love really reading the new books.
Thank you again

Deborah Wood

CANTEEN NEWS

IMPORTANT

CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED TO ALL LUNCH ORDERS ON FRID AY 18th SEPTMBER. SO IF YOU
HAVE NOT PRE-ORDERED A MEAL DEAL, PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD/REN BRING THEIR OWN
RECESS AND LUNCH .

Left over Canteen stock will only be available for sale on Friday, however we only have limited
stock, so please ensure that your child/ren also bring plenty of water with them on Friday.

The Cant een still needs help for Term 4. F  or those parents who have kindly volunteered their time, a
roster will go up on the Canteen W  ebsite over the break.

Enjoy your break and see you all next term

Kim Farrigua



SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP

Summer uniforms are now available. Please make any purchases required prior to school break as
we will not be opening during school holiday . Online orders via email and phone orders are
available to parents who cannot make to the uniform shop opening hours and can only be taken to
the office on Thursdays.

Our last day for the term will be Thursda  y 17th September and we willre -open on Saturday 3 rd
October b efore school commences.

OLQP opening hours

Thursday 8.30 -10.00 am / Saturday 8.30 -10.00am
For any further enquiries please contact

Elie 0421216414 Email: elle@ozfashions.com.au

OLQP PARISH PRAYER RETREAT

You are invitedto OL QP prayer groupds retreat
Date: 17 September 2015, Time 10:30 am to 2:30 pm

Place: George Preca Parish Centre, 198 Old prospect  Rd, Greystanes.
Topic: 0OEncountering 6Godds Mercy

Is this Topic for you? Pope Francis declares extraordinary Holy Year of Mercy beginning Dec. 8,
2015. A greatopportunityto r ef | ect de e pl yloviagmercyhso come alodgdasd  join us
for a day; for worship, talks, fellowship etc.

Presenter: Sr. Julie from Schoenstatt  Sisters of Mary, Mulgoa.

Please bring a plate for shared lunch. All are welcome. Concludes with Holy Mass
Cost by donation. Enquiries: Susan: 9607 5137

LADIES SHOPPING NIGHT 8 SAVE THE NIGHT

_Christmas is creeping up  and will be here in the blink of an eye. Get all your Christmas sh opping
done before the rush. The Mumds Shopping Night
Friday 6 th November 2015. More details to come next term.
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Be at the heart of your child's leaming. !
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St Andrew the Apostle Parish Centre,
4o Breakfast Road, Marayong
RSVP Thursday 15 October 2015 to

<pPPRC

This is a FREE presentation for the benefit of

catholicschool parents, friends and educators

FAMILY FUN DAY
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COME ALONG FOR A LOOK AT AUSTRALIA'S
FIRST AND OLDEST PARLIAMENT HOUSE

NO NEED TO BOOK MACQUARIE ST. SYDNEY

AI_L WELCOM E! www.parliament.nsw.gov.au
10:00 AM - 3:00 PM ENQUIRES: 02 9230 2047
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PHOTO AND DRESS-UP OPPORTUNITIES

FUN ACTIVITI ES TOURS OF THE LEGISLATIVE CHAMBERS

MYSTERY OBJECT GUESSING COMPETITION
/{11{il{! FOR THE WHOLE SAUSAGE SIZZLE (MINIMUM CHARGE)

FAMILY INCLUDING: ROVING HISTORICAL CHARACTERS
ART AND OTHER DISPLAYS
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FREE ENTRY




Our Sponsors:

FRANCHISES AVAILABLE
1300 477 925
www.createdbyhands.com.au

REYSTANES
AMILY
OCTORS

02 9631 5900
Shop 5/ 6-10 Kippax Street
Greystanes, NSW/, 2145
Fully Bulk Billing
Open VMionday to Friday 9am -6pm
Saturdays 9am to 1pm

Closed Public Holidays

LICENSED PLUMBER  DRAINER  GASFITTER

E. MAGRI PLUMBING SERVICES r1
STEPHEN MAGRI Mobile: 0412 926 185

Licence No L 11703 ABN 83111 970 024
e.magriplumbing@bigpond.com Ph/Fax:(02) 9625 3353

FREE TRIAL!!!

Present this coupon at one of our classes for a
complimentary free trial at any of the following venues,

Ringrose PS, Widemere PS, Seven Hills Indoor Sports,
Blacktown Leisure Centre & Blacktown PCYC. Venue

times ae on our website.

S JOEYS|

Soccer Fun Program for
and aged 3-5 yoars

WwWwWw. soccajoeys.com 1300 7871 735

Q
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Provide orthodontic treatment to children,
adolescents and adults

Utilize state of art technology

Friendly, carng and personalised envilonment
Over 25 years clinical experence

Onhodonﬂo Instructor at swnoy University

‘ (INDERGARTEN \
Long Day Care & Preschool ?-

0 - 6 YEARS OLD 7AM - 6PM ENROL NOW ’Q

* We have been operating for more than 20 years with an excellent reputation
* Education & School Readiness & Transition into School programs

e Come and meet our friendly and experienced team

We use electronic programming for individual and group experiences

based on EYLF learning outcomes Electronic portfolios containing

learning stories and evidence of learning experiences are emailed to

families @\'1@

B4

13 Hampden Rd, South Wentworthville - Ph. 9896 4504 - Mob. 0421 303 257




Our Sponsors:

res
fitnece <<
Affordable, fun diasses for gists and women
from 3 years.

mbers haays welcome FRST LESSON IS FREE

New mis

s frie [l‘\‘\|ﬂ§

Guildford-Greystanes Physie

FOOTBALL

info@asrfoothall.com.au
(02) 9648 8878
1300 AS ROMA
SOCCERTOTTIES.COM.AU

Simpliafy Funerals

Simply Affordable,

Thinking about vour own fuseral is not an easy thiog to do.
A prepaid funeral with Simplicity today can cost
less than $6,500 with NO additional costs or interest charges.

Call Colis Griayer, Manager at our Liverpool branch on
9822 4788 1o find out more or visit www. simplicityfunerals.com.au
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Crossfit and Kids CrossFit Classes
Boot Camp
Personal Training

PGD

%me
RKRKI'TCHENS

www.powneysupremekitchens.com.au

Servicing the local community for over 30 years

Chris Powney: 9756 6120 or 0418 297 060

Wetherill Park
Specialising in Kitchen Renovations

New kitchens, Vanity units, Laundry fit outs

Entertainment units & Office fit outs

Showroom: Corner of Newton &Toohey Roads,

J‘

: E\CHTHERINE S
LNCUTTING »

Phone: 9896 8240
lob: 0403 428 686

Shop S, 41 Maple St Greystanes NSW 2145

Maltese & spoken In the salocon.

attic

where beautiful storles begin
christenings * weddings * bomboniere
invitations % children’s gifts

level 1, 142 victoria road, north parramatta
t — 02 9683 5459

wwuw.lilysattic.com.au




Our Sponsors:

Charlie's F@W@f@t

Charlie Micallef

POOL, GARDEN, COLOUR BOND
AND GLASS FENCES
Phone: 9636 7294

Swimming Pool Renovations

Matilda Pebble P/L

I Resurfacing of painted or marble sheen pools with smoo
pebblecrete finish

ffWide range of colours available
PH: Ralph for free quote on:

0409 273 327

Advanced Tuition

Dr. Jason D-Misciali & Vanessa Diab
K—12 & University

All subjects

One on one tuition/Group tuition.
Family based tuition.

[B Med Sci, MPH, MB BS]

Contact 0403 213072 (J))
0424630340 (V)

Piano/Kevyboard Lessons for

Beqginners

*Piano/keyboard Practical & Theory

*Learn for Fun or AMEB Exam Preparation
*Private Lessons

*Experience Teaching Young Students Piano

*All Ages Welcome

*Family Discounts for multiple children in one
family

*Based in Pen dle Hill 2145 and St Clair 2759 or
Teach Lessons at your Home for no additional
charge

Call Sarah: 0404 172670

Bravo. -Academy

Vhe /af@lmxf fo succen!
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) Merrylands
FirstGrammar

Early Education Centre

“Achieving excellence in early
education and care for

children aged 2 to & years”

A: 29 Duffy Street, Merrylands
7:9632 1044
£: merrylands@firstgrammar.com.au

(.com.au | §//FirstGrammar




